
TO: Frank Pitre, Lithium ion call action lawyer, Hillsborough, California
RE: Samsung Lithium ion litigation

We have shared the following information with the FBI, SEC, FTC, Senate Ethics Committee and other
investigation groups relative to the Lithium ion battery cover-up.

You will find documents from Sen. Schumer regarding the dangers of these batteries from a number of 
years ago. He was told “to shut up about that”. We encourage you to re-open the discussion.

You will soon find that your lawsuit is disclosing a trillion dollar commodity corruption scam regarding
the production of lithium batteries and the known dangers which you are now seeking justice over. This
lithium chemistry is being “dumped” and the dangers are well known inside and outside of Samsung.

We have extensive information from federal, academic, engineering center and employee insiders 
which proves that the dangers of these batteries was well known for over ten years but was covered up 
by political officials who own the stock in lithium mines and exploitation. These dangers to the public 
are criminal and the people who engaged in these cover-ups are criminals.

Powerful forces will try to shut down your lawsuit. If you do settle we hope you realize that you can 
ask for epic amounts of money for your clients. If you move to trial, and we hope you do, you will find 
massive amounts of evidence supporting your clients available from many parties after a jury trial date 
is locked in.

The Team


